
  

MISS SANDIE’S SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
APRIL 2018 

HELP NEEDED! DONATIONS OF FILLED 
PLASTIC EGGS OR CANDY FOR EGG HUNT 
 

Miss Sandie’s School’s annual Egg Hunt will 
be held on Friday, April 19th.  If you want to 
observe the hunt, please meet in your 
child’s classroom at least 5 minutes before 
the scheduled hunt time (listed below).  

We need donations of plastic eggs with 
candy (NO nuts), stickers or other small 
items inside (NO hard candy please) OR just 
bags of candy to put in eggs. 

Each classroom will also have a party at 
lunchtime. Please look for a party sign-up 
sheet in your child’s classroom. 

 
 

APRIL NEWSLETTER 

EGG DONATIONS NEEDED BY 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17th – 
FILLED EGGS or BAGS of 

CANDY/SMALL ITEMS (NO NUTS) 
 

  
 

WEEK OF THE YOUNG CHILD  --  
MONDAY, APRIL 8TH TO FRIDAY, APRIL 12TH  

Please show your spirit and join us in celebrating 
Week of the Young Child. 

Monday: Sports Day 

Tuesday: Crazy Hair Day 

Wednesday: Pajama Day 

Thursday: Dress-Up/Costume Day (please,  
no superheroes) 

Friday: Beach Day (wear your beach attire). 
Also, school-wide Picnic (hot dogs, fruit, 
chips & treat) *Food provided by Miss Sandie’s  

 
 

Egg Hunt Times:  
Infant/Toddler: 9:30-9:45 am 
Pink/Blue/Lavender: 9:40-10:00 am  
Orange: 10:00-10:15 am 
Green: 10:10-10:25 am  
Pre-K 1: 10:25-10:40 am 
Pre-K 2: 10:45-11:00 am  
Pre-K 3: 11:15-11:30 am 

  
 

MISS SANDIE’S SCHOOL 
AWARDED ‘BEST 
CHILDCARE’ BY THE 
MARIN IJ FOR THE 3RD 
YEAR IN A ROW! 
 

PLEASE HELP US IN WELCOMING ANGELA 
BARRIENTOS! 
We are so excited to have Angela joining the 
Miss Sandie’s School family as a School Director. 
Welcome Angela!!! She comes to us with many 
years of experience as not only a preschool 
Director, but initially as a Head Teacher and 
Teacher. Angela is knowledgeable, 
approachable, positive, warm and kind – we 
could not be happier to have her join our 
administrative team. 
 



 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mon., April 8th – Fri. April 12th  Week of the Young Child & Spirit Days 

Friday, April 19th       Colored Egg Hunt & Class Parties (9:30 am-11:30 am) 

Friday, April 26th:   Staff In-service Day (school closed) 

Friday, May 3rd    Spring Family Picnic/Barbecue 6:00-7:30 pm (all welcome) 

Monday, May 27th     Memorial Day Holiday (school closed) 

 

Miss Sandie’s School 
2001 Center Road 
Novato, CA 94947 
Phone – (415) 892-2712 
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VERY IMPORTANT -- SIGN-IN & OUT USING 
FULL SIGNATURE. Signing in and out is required 
by the State of California. 

- Sign-in/out on the sheets provided, USING 
YOUR FULL LEGAL & LEGIBLE SIGNATURE. 
Initials are NOT acceptable. 

- After signing in, accompany your child to 
their classroom. 

- Follow the same process when signing out, 
using your FULL LEGAL & LEGIBLE 
SIGNATURE. 

PRE-K SUMMER CAMP PROGRAM. Soon we will 
distribute an informational flyer regarding our 
2019 Pre-K Summer Camp Program. The goal of 
our Pre-K Summer Camp is to provide a dynamic 
and exciting summer program for your child. 
Starting Monday, June 17th all Pre-K classrooms 
will begin a camp-like, exciting, fun-filled 
curriculum with weekly themes:  

 (Pre-K Summer Camp Continued) 
Dinosaurs & Archeology 

Sports Week 
County Fair & 4th of July Week 

Cooking & Gardening Week 
Camping Week 

Solar System & Outer Space Week 
Art & Creativity Week 

Fairytales & Fantasy Week 

The camp will include a healthy dose of water 
play and water activities during those warm 
summer months. We are all here to provide the 
best summer program for your child. Please 
talk to Kent if you want to enroll. 

Tuition and school hours are the same; however 
we are more flexible with vacation credit (pay 
for what you need). The program is run like a 
summer camp. 

FEE FOR LATE PICKUP AT END OF DAY--AFTER 
6:00 pm. The school closes at 6:00 pm. Please 
arrive before 6:00 pm to allow time for you to 
pick up your child, gather their belongings and 
check in with their teacher. Late pick-up fee 
after 6:00 pm is $2 for each minute after 6:00 
pm. This is paid in cash directly to the teacher. 

 

!WE NEED SCRAP PAPER 
DONATIONS! 
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